
Viewing for Jarvis Alexander set for Saturday afternoon in Rochester
9/25/20

A viewing for Jarvis Alexander, the Alfred University student killed in a shooting last weekend, will be held Saturday,
Sept. 26, from 3-6 p.m. at the North Greece Church of Christ, 1039 North Greece Road, Rochester.

Jarvis was one of two people killed in the shooting in Rochester early Saturday morning, Sept. 19, in which 14 others
were injured. Jarvis, who was just 19, enrolled as a first-year student at Alfred University last fall and, after
completing the 2019-20 academic year, had taken this semester off. While at Alfred, he was a member of our track and
field team.

People attending Saturday’s viewing are reminded to wear a mask and practice proper social distancing.


